
  
From: @entsog.eu>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 6:04 PM 
To: SAMSOM Diederik (CAB-TIMMERMANS) < @ec.europa.eu>; 
TOMCZAK Aleksandra (CAB-TIMMERMANS) < @ec.europa.eu> 
Cc:  

 
Subject: FW: Proposal for the Integration of Hydrogen Activities in ENTSOG 
  
Dear Mr Samsom,  
 Dear Aleksandra,  
  
Based on the letter sent to Your Team today,  I would like to propose to organize a 
meeting between you and ENTSOG’s President,  (Gasunie, GTS, 
hereby in CC), next week. 
We would be grateful for the opportunity to discuss the ENTSOG’s priorities  raised 
in the attached presentation and letter.  
It would also be a good opportunity to prepare for your participation in ENTSOG’s 
annual conference on 15 December. 
  
If that is convenient for you, we could meet physically in Brussels on 7 or 8 
December ( time-wise we can adapt to your schedules), or find a relevant time slot 
for an on line meeting. 
Feel free to contact me in case of any questions and we are looking forward to hear 
on your availability for such a meeting. 
  
Kind regards,                                         
  

                                             
 

  
  
ENTSOG -- European Network of Transmission System Operators for Gas 

 
 Brussels 

  
T:              

           
            

  
EML:       @entsog.eu  
WWW:   www.entsog.eu; 
  
  
  
From: @entsog.eu>  
Sent: środa, 1 grudnia 2021 13:18 
To: Frans Timmermans @ec.europa.eu) <

@ec.europa.eu> 
Cc: Diederik Samsom ( @ec.europa.eu) 
< @ec.europa.eu>; @ec.europa.eu;  



@entsog.eu> 
Subject: Proposal for the Integration of Hydrogen Activities in ENTSOG 
  
Dear Commissioner Timmermans, 
  
We would like to provide you with our proposal for the integration of hydrogen 
infrastructure activities into the existing ENTSOG framework. We are convinced that 
this approach would best support the timely and efficient development of hydrogen 
infrastructure and foster energy system integration whilst avoiding unnecessary 
administrative burden. We welcome your thoughts on this proposal and would be 
happy to discuss this further with you. 
  
Please also find enclosed the slides from our meeting last week for your information. 
  
Best regards, 
  

 
ENTSOG President 
  
  
ENTSOG -- European Network of Transmission System Operators for Gas 

 
 

  
T:             
EML:      @entsog.eu 
WWW:   www.entsog.eu;  
  
Disclaimer: This e-mail and any attachment are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, please telephone or email the 
sender and delete this message and any attachment from your system. Unauthorized publication, use, 
dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail and its associated attachments is strictly 
prohibited.<\div> 
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